

El Dorado County Resource Conservation District & Georgetown Divide Resource Conservation District 100 Forni Road, Suite A ● Placerville, CA 95667 ● Phone (530) 295-5630, Fax (530) 295-5635

3 2009 MAR

February 3, 2009

Suzanne Allen de Sanchez Clerk of the Board Board of Supervisors 330 Fair Lane Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Ms. Sanchez,

This letter is to formally confirm the date of May 19, 2009 for our Annual Board of Supervisors Luncheon/Workshop. In keeping with the Board of Supervisors' schedule, the workshop/luncheon will be held at the El Dorado County Library (Placerville) in the conference room from 12:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.

I will be mailing invitations with a copy of the agenda and a lunch order form some time in April. As always, we look forward to seeing everyone there!

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact Mark Egbert, District Manager, at 530-295-5630.

Sincerely,

Mark Egbert, District Manager

District Manager

El Dorado County & Georgetown Divide Resource Conservation Districts

100 Forni Road, Suite A

Placerville, CA 95667

(p) 530-295-5630

(f) 530-295-5635

Mark.Egbert@ca.usda.gov